
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

February 2, 2018 

The Honorable Fred Upton 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This is in response to your letter of invitation dated January 30, 2018, requesting Mr. Victor 

McCree, Executive Director for Operations, testify at the Subcommittee on Energy hearing 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 6, 2018, on "DOE Modernization: Advancing the Economic 

and National Security Benefits of America's Nuclear Infrastructure. Mr. McCree's testimony is 

enclosed. Also enclosed is the Truth-in-Testimony Disclosure form and Bio. 

Sincerely, 

Eu ne D s, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

Enclosures: 
As stated 


